
 
 

Memorandum 
 

Date: June 20, 2011 
To: Town Council 
From: Amanda L. Stearns, Community Development Director 
Cc: Nathan A. Poore, Town Manager 
Re: Amendment for Conservation Lots 

 
The Council packet for tonight includes the language for the amendment regarding the 
creation of conservation lots.  Bill Plouffe, Town Attorney, has reviewed the amendment 
and his suggestions are incorporated into the draft. 
 
Bill also commented on the wording of the first section of 5.31.1 that the Council passed 
in March.  I have included his recommended changes as part of this amendment as it is a 
rewording and does not change the substance of the original language. 
 
I will be available at the hearing to discuss the amendments as well as the changes.  
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